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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
 

1. The JKSSB is  in receipt of  several  complaints from candidates,  who have 

appeared in recently held written examinations administered by the Board 

for  different  posts,  that  some  people  have  been  calling  them  and  

demanding bribe (monetary consideration) in lieu of ensuring their 

selection  in  the  written  test.  The  said  people  are  claiming  to  be  

representatives of the JKSSB. 
 

2. Three such mobile numbers which have been brought to Board’s notice 

are:- 

a) 9525229326 

b) 9430987004 

c) 8294264456 

On preliminary inquiry, it has been found out that all these numbers have 

been traced to  subscribers  in  Bihar  and the  said  people  have  no  dealing  

whatsoever with the Board. 
 

3. As such, the Board advises all its candidates/applicants not to fall into the 

trap  of  such  fraudsters.  The  Board  further  clarifies  that  no  employee  of  

JKSSB has any access to the confidential activities of the examination 

process. The Board also urges candidates to bring any such more incidents 

to its notice immediately. 

Issued in public interest. 

 
Sd/- 

Secretary, JKSSB 
      No.SSB/Sel/Secy/2017/ 13822                             Dated 28.12.2017 


